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Mr. E.H. Johnson, Acting Director
Division of Reactor Safety and Projects
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011

KMLNRC 85-270
RE: Docket No. STN 50-482
Subj : Response to Inspection Report STN 50-481/85-27

Dear Mr. Johnson:

This letter is written in response to your letter of November 15, 1985,
which transmitted Inspection Report STN 50-482/85-27. As requ.s s ted , the
violation (482/8527-01) identified in the Inspection Report is being
addressed in four parts which are presented in Attachment A.

a) The reason for the violation, if admitted:

b) The corrective steps which have been taken and results achieved;

c) The corrective steps which will be taken to avoid further
violations; and

d) The date when full compliance will be achieved.

As stated in your November letter, the corrective action in response to

violation 482/8527-02 has been implemented and found to be acceptable by the
NRC inspector and, therefore, no additional response is required.
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Mr. E.H. Johnson
KMLNRC 85-Draf t Page 2 December 13, 1985

Attachment A contains Safeguards Information in accordance with 10 CFR 73.21
and therefore should be withheld from public disclosure. This letter, when
separated from the attachment, does not contain Safeguards Information and
should be handled as decontrolled.

Please contact me or Mr. Otto Maynard of my staff is you have any questions
concerning this response. Acknowledgement of receipt of this letter by
signing the enclosed receipt form and returning it to KG&E would be
appreciated.

Yours very truly,

N
Glenn L. Koester
Vice President - Nuclear
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Attachment

cc: P0'Connor (2) w/o
JCummins w/o
JTaylor
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